
106 Bradley International Hall 
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INSTRUCTIONS TO REQUEST AN I-94 CORRECTION 

Need a correction to your I-94 record? You can email or visit the U.S. Customs and Border 
Protection (CBP) Deferred Inspection Unit to request a correction. 

INSTRUCTIONS FOR EMAIL: 
• Please email i94LAX@CBP.DHS.GOV
• You will then receive an automated email with instructions to request deferred inspection of

your I-94 record.

INSTRUCTIONS FOR IN-PERSON VISIT: 
• Please prepare to bring the following documents:

o UCLA DS-2019
o Copy of your current I-94 record (if accessible)
o Passport
o Any other relevant travel documents

• Please check to see if the Deferred Inspection Unit is open before visiting.
• Please visit the following address:

CBP Deferred Inspection Unit: 
300 N. Los Angeles Street

Room 2067 2nd Floor
Los Angeles, CA 90012

HOURS: Mon., Tues., Wed. and Thurs. 
8:00 AM – 4:30 PM

Closed 12:00 PM – 1:00 PM
Closed Fridays

PHONE: (310) 665-4580

• You can find up-to-date information about the Los Angeles Deferred Inspection Unit here:
o https://www.cbp.gov/contact/ports/deferred-inspection-sites
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